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Public Service Commission of Wisconsin 
Summer Strand, Chairperson 4822 Madison Yards Way
Kristy Nieto, Commissioner P.O. Box 7854
Marcus Hawkins, Commissioner Madison, WI  53707-7854

May 20, 2025

Lori Phelan, Clerk/Treasurer
Village of Ridgeway Municipal Water Utility 
208 Jarvis Street
Ridgeway, WI 53582

Re: Application of Village of Ridgeway, Iowa County, 
Wisconsin, as a Water Public Utility, for Authority to 
Change its Method of Cost Recovery for Providing Public 
Fire Protection Service

5090-PFP-100

Dear Lori Phelan:

On May 19, 2025, the Public Service Commission (Commission) issued its Final Decision in 
docket 5090-PFP-100 for new rates and rules for the Village of Ridgeway Municipal Water 
Utility (Utility).  On May 20, 2025, the Utility filed a letter stating it has adopted the rates and 
rules authorized by the Commission and will make the rates effective for service beginning May 
27, 2025.

The Commission has placed the new rates and rules on file as Amendment 24.  Attached is a 
copy of the Amendment for the Utility’s records.  Also attached is a sheet that indicates the 
schedules that have been amended, deleted, or have remained unchanged as authorized by the 
Commission’s Final Decision.  Please refer to this sheet in updating the Utility’s copy of the 
rate file.

The Utility must make the current rates and rules available for public inspection and review at 
the Utility’s office(s) and all bill payment stations pursuant to Wis. Admin. Code § PSC 185.22.

If the Utility does not include the applicable rate schedule on each customer’s bill, they must 
supply each customer with the schedule of rates whenever a rate change becomes effective, and 
at least once a year in accordance with Wis. Admin. Code PSC § 185.33(1)(f).

The Utility should mark the old rates and rules as superseded and keep them in a separate file.  
Pursuant to Wis. Admin. Code § PSC 185.19, the Utility must keep a file of its previous rates 
and rules permanently.

If you have any questions, please contact me.
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Sincerely,

Erik Lindgren
Erik Lindgren
Public Utility Rate Analyst
Public Service Commission of Wisconsin 
Division of Water Utility Regulation and Analysis 
608.261.9402| Erik.Lindgren@wisconsin.gov 
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